
September 27, 2021

Dear Trevvett Family,

We have an opportunity to send home bags of non-perishable food items with
students to help get your family through the weekend. The bags are packed off-site
and delivered to Trevvett. Students pick them up from our office on Friday afternoons
throughout the school year. If you are interested in having your student(s) participate in
this program, please fill in and return the slip below to your child’s teacher by October
1. We call this program our “Weekend Warriors.” Only one form is needed per family.

Bags will begin coming home in mid-October. Please contact us directly with any
questions or concerns about this program.

Be well,

Bethany Bushey & Madison Witter

School Counselors

Please sign & return ONLY if you would like your child to participate.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

☐ Yes, I would like my student (s) to participate in the Weekend Warrior Program

Student(s) Name(s):
_____________________________________________________________________

Teacher(s):
_____________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________ Date: _______________


